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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Holiday Greetings to our association members and all other lake
neighbors.

We had a great year on Three Mile Lake. Our lake weed problems are
under control, our water quality is excellent, and life on the lake is good.
We hope new residents follow the lake rules (threemilelakepawpaw.org)
so we can all enjoy safe boating and other water activities. Also property
owners, who rent their houses, need to remind their renters to respect
neighbors' property and not trespass without the neighbors' permission.

The Board of Directors and Executive Branch look forward to another
successful year. We hope to get more residents to join our association
by paying the $20.00 annual dues. The dues help with the lake picnic,
mailing costs, insurance, web site, etc. The application form is included
in this newsletter.

Once again, we had a good year, and we are all looking forward to
another fun year.

Happy Holiday Greetings from your Board of Directors and Executive
Board.

See you on the lake,
Ron Cicchini, President

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH
- t
Meetings are held the 1° 2013 LAKE ASSOCIATION PICNIC
Tuesday of each month at
the Township Hall on MARK YOUR CALENDAR

Gremps Street.

Saturday, July 6™, 2013

Anyone wishing to attend
and bring back information
would be appreciated. Place

Doris & Bill Stembaugh’s

If you would like to help plan
the picnic, please contact a
Board Member.
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Michigan's Free Fishing Weekends: An
annual tradition

Two days twice a year, families and friends can enjoy one
of Michigan's premiere outdoor activities, Michigan Fishing,
for FREE!

The 2013 Free Fishing Weekends are scheduled for this
winter: February 16 & 17 and this summer: June 8 & 9.

All fishing license fees will be waived for two days.
Residents and out-of-state visitors may enjoy fishing on
both inland and Great Lakes' waters for all species of fish.
All fishing regulations will still apply.

For many, the annual Free Fishing Weekend has become a
tradition - a time to get together and have some fishing fun.
While some may find time to reflect while fishing, there are
no limits to variations on a great theme! Experienced
anglers who offer a child or young adult the chance to take
their first fishing trip can provide a rewarding experience for
all. People who fish tend to understand the natural aquatic
network of plants and animals that help to sustain fish as
well as the regulations that govern fishing in Michigan.
Research shows that young people today do not have
access to fishing opportunities that were enjoyed by
generations before them. Some of the reasons: living in
urban or suburban areas where fishing access is not readily
available, competition for time by an ever-increasing
schedule of special activities, and too little time for
unstructured leisure.

Michigan offers some of the finest freshwater fishing in the
world, with more than 3,000 miles of Great Lakes shoreline,
over 11,037 inland lakes and 36,350 miles of rivers and
streams. Included are 12,000 miles of trout waters, for
which approximately 1,000 miles are considered Michigan's
finest.

So grab a pole and your family and friends, and let's go
fishing!

(Reprinted from DNR Web Page)

Three Mile Lake News

Website Advertising

Members who would like to advertise on the website for

homes for sale or rent, and/or sales of goods or
services, please contact Web Site Coordinator Joyce
Beedie at 269-657-4409.

e /A /A

If you haven't been receiving emails from the
association and want to be added to our list, send
an email with your address to

jimchlada@comcast.net
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Be sure to check out our website for events, minutes,

lake reports, rules, etc at

www.threemilelakepawpaw.org.

Thank you to the following residents that paid their

2012 dues.

Joyce & Mark Beedie
Shary & Ed Belfy

Cindy & Tom Birkhold
Mary & Neil Boff

Jack Burbridge

Diane & Jim Chlada

Sue & Ron Cicchini
Cheryl & Jack De Haan
Victoria & James DeYoung
Robert & Paula Fisher
Gerald Fitzgerald

Laurie & Theodore French
Jill & Roland Harring
Patsy & Keith Harring
Betsy & Charles Hill
Deborah & Bruce Hill
Diane & Earl Hocking
Chrisanne & Richard Jones
Margaret Kenny

Sue & Paul Kolenko
Marilyn & Barry
Kuchenreuther

Emily & Charles Leuin
Carolyn & Gerald Linnert

Dorothy & Jeffrey Martin
Nancy & Rich Maxwell
Patsy & Dr. Henry Meachum
Alan Mandigo

Lynn Meyers

Gail & Ronald Olsen
Millie & Tom Pawlowski
Kristian & Tara Popp
Carmen & Joe Posada
Catherine Preston

Kerry & Jeff Preston

Joe & Lori Priola

Lee & Richard Ruesch
Judy Schmidt

Kay & Jerry Schultz

Gay & Joe Silder

Doris & Bill Stembaugh
Terri & Jim Stewart
Denise & Paul Struve
Janice & Charles Studer
Beth Wade

Karen & Greg Wegeler
Barbara & Terry Wolownik
Theresa Zona




